
MARIN COUNTY SELPA 
OPERATIONAL STEERING COMMITTEE  

 
 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 
 

The Marin County Special Education Local Plan Area (SELPA) Operational Steering 
Committee/Governing Board hereby gives notice that a public hearing will be held as 
follows: 
 
TOPIC OF HEARING: 
 
The California Department of Education (CDE) requires that each SELPA annually obtain 
approval from its governing board for budget and service plans following a public hearing.  
Additionally, a SELPA must review its local plan at least once every three years, and update 
the plan as needed to ensure information contained in the Governance and Administrative 
section remains relevant and accurate.  The budget, service, and local plans must then be 
submitted to the CDE, prior to June 30, 2020, for final approval. 

 
Copies of the draft plans may be obtained by contacting the Marin County SELPA Office. 

  
DATE:      May 6, 2020 
 
TIME:    11:30 a.m. 
 
LOCATION:      1111 Las Gallinas Avenue 
    San Rafael, CA 94913 via  
     teleconference and videoconference   

Please note:  Due to Executive Order N-29-20, we will 
no longer offer an in-person meeting location for the 
community to attend public meetings.  
 

Join the meeting either by Zoom or by phone.  
To join by phone:  Dial: 1 669 900 6833;  

Meeting ID:    934 4283 9696.   
To join via Zoom:  

https://zoom.us/j/93442839696?pwd=Mk4xMVZydWR

Zc2pRelNnSVRoNzZIZz09;  

Password: 274239 
 

 
 

FOR ADDITIONAL INFORMATION CONTACT: 
 

Marin County SELPA Office 
1111 Las Gallinas Ave 
San Rafael, CA 94913 

(415) 499-5850 

https://zoom.us/j/93442839696?pwd=Mk4xMVZydWRZc2pRelNnSVRoNzZIZz09
https://zoom.us/j/93442839696?pwd=Mk4xMVZydWRZc2pRelNnSVRoNzZIZz09

